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August 6, 2013 

 

Ms. Angie McDaniel 

Carrollton-Farmers Branch Baseball Association 

P.O. Box 814025 

Farmers Branch, TX 75381 

 

Dear Ms. McDaniel, 

 

On behalf of the Farmers Branch City Council and the Parks and Recreation Department, thank 

you and the Carrollton-Farmers Branch Baseball Association (CFBBA) for your generous 

donation of two scoreboards, valued at approximately $11,500, for the baseball fields located at 

Pepper Park. CFBBA continues to be a good community partner by providing baseball programs 

and equipment that serve our Farmers Branch residents. 

 

Thank you again for your generosity and support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

William P. Glancy 

Mayor, City of Farmers Branch 

 

 


